Fostering dialogue,
education, and
awareness about
gender-based
violence locally,
nationally,

and globally.
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Douglass

TRANSFORMING CULTURES

DOUGLASS RESIDENTIAL COLLEGE RESPONDS TO GENDER-BASED VIOLENCE

Monday, September 28, 2015
7:00-8:30 pm

NJC Lounge,

Douglass Student Center
Light Dinner Provided

RUTGERS

Douglass Residential College

GET INVOLVED: Join the Douglass

community as we prepare for our participation
in the upcoming New Brunswick Domestic
Violence Awareness Coalition March and Rally.
Expert practitioners from the Robert Wood
Johnson University Hospital Community Health
Promotion Program, the Rutgers Office of
Violence Prevention and Victim Assistance, and
the Center for Women’s Global Leadership will
speak about responding to gender-based
violence in the local community and provide
information about what you can do to help
prevent gender-based violence globally.

Get involved! Email Margot Baruch, mbaruch@echo.rutgers.edu



